
 
 
          October 12, 2021 
 
CenturyLink 
Attn: Joe Muth 
312 South Cliff Avenue 
Sioux Falls, South Dakota 57103 
 
Winter Contracting, LLC.  
Attn: Nick Winter 
46124 US Hwy 14 
Volga, South Dakota 57071 
 
RE: South Dakota One Call Complaint OC21-007 (CenturyLink vs. Winter Contracting, LLC.) 
 
As discussed in the Enforcement Panel Conference Call on July 22, 2021, South Dakota One Call 
is asking for additional information. The Panel has asked that the locate(s) be submitted 
specifically, as well as clarifying documentation as to the actions and / or details of the 
complaint.  
 
The documentation submitted with the complaint and the response can be found at 
sdonecall.com, under 2021 Complaints and is accessible by both parties.   
 
The documentation must be received via email no later than November 2, 2021 to the 
following: 
 
Codi Gregg:  deputydirector@sd811.com     AND 
Larry Janes: exedir@sdonecall.com 
 
Please contact Codi Gregg at (605) 863 – 0951 with any questions,  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Codi Gregg 
Deputy Director 
South Dakota One Call 
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